
 

                                                    

             

                               

                              

    

                                        

                                   

                       

 

                               

                             

       

Thursday 2nd May 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
On the 9th May 2024, an Educational Psychologist, Ben Hibberd, is coming to host a 
coffee morning on ‘Recognising Behaviour as Communication’.  
 
A little bit about behaviour as communication:  
Everybody communicates through behaviour. An infant may cry when she is hungry 

or wet, just like an adult may yawn when he is bored at work. Adults and children are 
communicating something through their behaviour during every moment in every 

day, even if they are not aware of it. 
 

This session will be useful to all parents/carers as it will explore ways to help open 
channels of communication with your child.  
It would be great to see as many of you there as possible.  
 
Details: 
Date: 9th May 2025 
Time: 9am-10am 
Location: School Hall   
 
These sessions are also a great opportunity for you to get to meet some other 
members of the school community and build some friendships. 
 
Many thanks 
Miss Cooper 
Community link teacher  


